Communication : C 40
Committee of the Whole (1)
November 30, 2021

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: John Britto Agenda Item # 2
Subject: FW: [External] Fwd: Clubhouse Developments Inc. OP.19.014, Z.19.038 and 19T-19V007

Date: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 10:28:05 AM

ITEM 2
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From: Caroine v

Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 5:52 PM
To: Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Fwd: Clubhouse Developments Inc. OP.19.014, 7.19.038 and 19T-19V007

| am reforwarding the below after receiving a failed email delivery notice. Thank you.

---------- Forwarded message --—--—--

From: Carotine v

Date: Sun, Nov 21, 2021 at 4:33 PM
Subject: Clubhouse Developments Inc. OP.19.014, 7.19.038 and 19T-19V007
To: Carella, Tony <tony.carella@vaughan.ca>, <Marilyn.iafrate @vaughan.ca>, <clerks@vaughan.ca>,

<mauriziobevilacqua@vaugan.ca>

Dear Mayor Bevilacqua, Councillors, and City Clerk:

I received notification of the Committee of the Whole Meeting scheduled for November 30,
2021 at 1:00pm.

I am writing to request that the Committee of the Whole meeting ‘Clubhouse
Developments Inc. OP.19.014, Z.19.038 and 19T-19V007’ please be rescheduled to a later
date and time. I am requesting that it be rescheduled until after January 2, 2022 in order
to ensure that the hundreds of affected residents who have voiced concerns regarding this
development application have a meaningful opportunity to participate in the meeting and
provide deputations. I am also requesting that the meeting be scheduled in the evening to
allow residents who work during the day to participate. The purpose of participatory rights,
such as public council meetings involving residents, are to ensure meaningful participation.
In order to ensure that residents have meaningful participation and involvement in the



development application process, residents must have time to prepare for, and attend the
meeting. However, because the meeting has been scheduled with limited notice for
November 30 at 1:00pm, residents are limited in the ability to prepare for, and attend the
meeting. Those residents who work during the day, including myself, may not be able to
attend and participate at all, despite seeking to do so.

My family's home is directly affected by the planning application. Accordingly, I would like to be able to
participate in, and attend the meeting given that the planning application raises long-term and
detrimental impacts for my community.

Thank you,

Caroline Vecchiarelli



